
                                                                                                                               

 

 

Dear Children, 

How are you all? We hope you have enjoyed learning about The Tiger Who Came to Tea. We hope 

the tiger behaved himself and you have learnt a lot about the story. We are missing you and hoping 

that this situation will be over soon so we can have you back in school.  

Well done to the children who have completed last week’s photo challenge task. The winners are; 

 Amina and Harris in Adventurers class 

 Nathan, Ayaan and Khadijah in Discoverers class 

Maha in Explorers class  

This week’s learning 

                        Literacy                                                                                         Maths 

 

A little poem about kindness 

Remember our circle time discussions on how we respect each  

others differences, using kind words and helping each other. 

You are not in school but remember to spread your kindness  

wherever you go. 

Have a good week, be kind and keep smiling! 

The Reception Team  

This week, we are focusing on a fun story 

called Supertato! We know that you all will 

love reading and learning about the 

Supertato and how he tries to rescue the 

vegetables from the Evil peas who escaped 

from the freezer. Come on you superheroes 

at home, help the Supertato to rescue the 

vegetables by coming up with a plan on how 

to defeat the evil Peas.  (Tasks on our school 

app) 

 

This week in maths, we will continue with 

making repeated patterns in different ways 

but this time try to make complex Patterns by 

using any objects like small toys, buttons, 

leaves or large blocks. Try making a dance, or 

sound patterns. You can ask your family to 

help you come with an interesting way of 

making patterns as well as completing the 

repeating patterns work we have put on the 

school app for you.   

 


